
 

For further information please contact the Borough Council of King’s Lynn & West 

Norfolk by telephone on 01553 616200 or by emailing food.safety@west-

norfolk.gov.uk 

WARNING NOTICE  
Restrictions are in place for the commercial harvesting of 

Shellfish from classified area Stubborn Sands Inner (B04AP). 

Private individuals are strongly advised NOT to gather Cockles 

(C.edule) for their own consumption from the area of this beach 

classified as Stubborn Sands Inner (B04AP). 

 

 

 

  

Further information on Shellfish Classification can be found at Food 

Standard Agency website -  https://www.food.gov.uk/business-

guidance/shellfish-classification  

 

 

For information on the Classified Beds see the Centre for Environment, Fisheries 

Aquaculture Science (CEFAS) website https://www.cefas.co.uk/data-and-

publications/shellfish-classification-and-microbiological-monitoring/england-and-

wales/classification-zone-maps/ 
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